Aunaal Penct Fishing Denby!

This Saturday, 9/22/18, our PCYC Power Fleet is holding the annual PCYC
Fishing Derby! Adults and children all welcome, so we hope you will participate! If
you don’t have a fishing boat, please talk to your friends and get a ride, or
contact FCOP Steve Hales at 419 346 7423 or Sarah Withers at 614 980 4611,
and they will attempt to find you space and can help answer any questions you
have.

RULES

¢ Sign up at clubhouse by Saturday at 8:00 am. See FCOP Steve Hales or Sarah
Withers.

e Please make sure you have a valid Ohio Fishing license. A one day license
can be purchased for $11! Small price to pay for a full day of fun!

e Boats cannot leave marina until 8:00 am.

e Boats will all monitor 88a.

e Boats must be in PCYC by 2:00 pm.

¢ NO entry fee.

e YELLOW perch only, must be 8" and above to count (note this week they have
been getting limits of good sized fish by noon).

¢ Fish cleaning at your PC fishery is suggested as they are usually fast and we
can all use the same scale. Please get them there quickly for dinner.

e Prizes will be $100 for largest perch (picture to prove needed), $75 for most
pounds per person, and $50 for most fish per person (above 30, you will be
disqualified)

¢ Prizes will be divided evenly in the case of a tie.

e In the case of conflict, the decision of FCOP is absolutely final... and correct!

e We will likely have plenty of fish and we can donate left over fish to the junior
sail fleet fish fry or you can take them home.

DINNER PLANS
¢ Please only people who fish and their families attend dinner at 5:00pm.
¢ We have volunteers - more are needed to bread and fry fish!
e Menu is perch, fries, and slaw. All provided! No need to bring anything!
ENJOY!!l Please Participate!!! Will be a great time. See you at the pavilion!



